CITY OF SMYRNA

2800 King Street / PO Box 1226, Smyrna, Georgia 30080

7 March, 2019

Ms. Tammi Sadler-Jones
City Administrator
City of Smyrna

RE: Parking restriction on Corn Road
Tammi,
Per your request, | have evaluated the conditions along the 1600 block of Corn Road.

e The existing roadway width is 18’ from edge of paving to edge of paving. This is narrower than
the City’s standard roadway width for a residential street.

e It appears vehicles are parking on the South side of street. The street has no curb and gutter
and there is significant rutting between the edge of paving and the sidewalk.

e A portion of the fence alongside the road has been damaged. It is likely the fence was damaged
by errant truck maneuvers.

| understand the Chief of Police has evaluated the site and has recommended the installation of “No
Parking” signs.

I also support the recommendation of installing “No Parking” signs for this area.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments at (678) 631-5450 or via email at
kmoore@smyrnga.gov.

Sincerely,
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Kevin Moore, PE
City Engineer



